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As of July 27th, Governor Holcomb mandated masks and facial 

coverings in Indiana. The Washington County Family YMCA 

now requires masks or facial coverings when members and 

visitors enter our facility, in all common areas, and also in the 

locker rooms and restrooms. Masks and facial coverings are 

not required in the Wellness Center nor the Group Exercise 

classes. Members who prefer to wear masks or facial coverings 

while exercising, of course, continue to 

have that personal option. Social 

distancing is still required throughout 

the facility. 

We understand the changes in recent months have been 

many, and, at times, frustrating. Please know that the Y desires 

a sense of normalcy, and we are attempting to keep our 

members safe by abiding by Governor Holcomb’s mandate. 

 

 

 

 

 

What Will Stay The Same: We continue to have sanitizer 

bottles for pick-up as you check in to clean equipment, 

enhanced cleaning by Y staff and members will still be 

required, Y staff will continue to wear masks throughout the 

facility, hand sanitizing stations will be available, and social 

distancing will still be required. 


